## NEW YORK UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF LAW

WASHINGTON SQUARE, NEW YORK 3, N.Y.

FACULTY OF LAW

TELEPHONE: SPRING 7-2000

January 6. 1955

Professor Piero Calamandrei Borgo Albizi lu Florence, Italy

My dear friend:

I was told last week that you will soon pass through New York on your way to California. If this information is correct, we at New York University School of Law would be eager to extend some hospitality to you while you are in our city. For example, if you could let me know in advance the date on which you expect to reach New York, Dean Niles, Professor Schwartz and I would take particular pleasure in arranging an informal luncheon of jurists to meet you and discuss some of our mutual interests.

I hope that my information is accurate. Please let me hear from you as early as convenient.

With warm personal regards, I remain

Cordially yours,

Edmond Cahn